
 
 
 
May 10, 2007 
 
 
 
 
G.M Broadcasting Inc 
P.O Box 7 
Vestal, NY  13850 
 
  
Attn:  Don Perkins--Chief Engineer 
 
Dear Mr. Perkins: 
  
This letter will serve to fulfill one of the conditions in the WLTB 
construction permit number BPH-20050826AAA to locate its antenna 
on the existing FOX 40 tower, ASR # 1065310 located at 3000 
Ingraham Hill Rd. 
  
Operating with nighttime parameters during the daytime will reduce 
our coverage area and cause a financial burden to WNBF.  Therefore 
we do not wish to operate with nighttime facilities during the daytime 
for the purpose of making antenna measurements. 
  
Further, in the recent past WMXW was removed from the FOX 40 
tower. Before and after measurements were made at the time of that 
construction demonstrating there was no adverse affect on the WNBF 
antenna pattern. The WLTB antenna and line are in essence a direct 
replacement of the WMXW system. Therefore, we believe the 
installation of the WLTB antenna on the FOX 40 tower will have no 
adverse affect on our facility and respectfully decline participating in 
antenna measurements on WNBF. 
  
 
Sincerely, 
  
  
  
Rick Elliker 
Chief Engineer--WNBF 
  



 


